
From: Lesley Ruzon
To: City Council
Subject: reducing gun violence
Date: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 11:41:41 AM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Dear Mayor Ramirez and Members of the City Council, 

I am a resident of Mountain View with children attending schools in our city. In addition I am a 
volunteer with Moms Demand Action for Gun Sense in America.  I want to thank the City Council 
for considering the issue of gun safety.  Gun violence prevention is a very important issue for 
me.   Thank you for considering this important issue and I encourage the City Council to study and 
implement local measures to improve safety and reduce gun violence.

Sincerely, 
Lesley Ruzon
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From: Jessica Yeh
To: City Council
Subject: Public comment- Firearm Safety Legislation
Date: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 12:07:22 PM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Dear Mayor Ramirez and Members of the City Council, 
I am a long-term resident of Mountain View, a mom of 2 kids in MVWSD, and a volunteer with
Moms Demand Action for Gun Senses in America. 

Mountain View has always been a leader in many laws for developing an even
better/safer/diversified community. Gun safety is extremely important in our nations and I believe
our community can continue to be a leader in providing gun-sense laws. I truly appreciate the safe
gun storage measures promoted in Mountain View!

I would like the City Council to study and implement local measures to FURTHER improve safety
and reduce gun violence. For example-- (1) place additional restrictions on where firearms can be
carried in the city, in other words, restrictions on owners; or (2) place additional restrictions on firearm
dealers in the city, such as requiring local licensing and liability insurance, prohibiting home businesses,
or placing other location restrictions. For a "bad" example--- the gun store on ECR is extremely close to
Graham Middle School and many elementary schools (Bubb, Huff, Landels...) I am sure the wise
Mountain View council and city staff will help continue to develop better laws/rules for Mountain View.

Thank you so much again for your hard work! We truly appreciate it!

Best regards,
Jessica Yeh
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